
PhD  scholarship  in  European
conflict  of  laws  at  University  of
Antwerp
The Universty of Antwerp ofers a position for a PhD candidate in the field of
European conflict of laws. The candidate will research “the specific character,
principles and objectives of European conflict of laws”. The research project is
funded by the Research Foundation – Flanders (FWO) for a period of four years
starting as soon as possible, but at the latest on 1 September 2014.

For more information see the vacancy on the University of Antwerp’s website.
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